THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

May 28, 1962

No. 33

SCHEDULE FOR THE LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL

MONDAY, TUESDAY, and WEDNESDAY - Final Examinations. Wednesday evening - Blue - Gold Track Meet.

THURSDAY - School Picnic, Washingtons Crossing State Park (Penna. side) - Play off game between Jim Bellanca's TOUGH BAGELS and Jim DeLoach's CORVETTES. This game will decide the winner of the School's intramural league. Blue-Gold "Capture the Flag" game.

Piano Recital - 8:00PM. - Mr. Haley's pupil.

FRIDAY - (rain date for the picnic). Last day of regular classes. Rehearsal for the Commencement program.

SATURDAY - COMMENCEMENT EXERCISES, 10:30A.M. If the weather is not favorable, the program will be held at the Chapel of the Westminster Choir College. Buffet Luncheon, 12:30 (\$1.00 for parents and their guests). MOTHERS and FATHERS meetings - 1:15PM.

ALUMNI DAY was a big success. Twenty fine looking young gentlemen returned to these "hallowed halls" last Saturday. For many of them, it was the first time back! The Association selected the following officers: President - Travis Bryant, '59; Vice-Pres. Alan Abelson, '59; Secretary - Ronald Norman, '59; and Treasurer - Royce Anderson, '61. Bob Deane ('59) was selected to head a committee for another alumni meeting to be held July 21st.

TRUSTEES ELECT - The Spring Meeting of the Board of Trustees was held last Sunday afternoon. The Board elected the following officers to serve this next year: President, Mr. Wm. Lanning, Trenton, N.J.; Vice-Pres., Mrs. G.C. Wintringer, Princeton; Secretary, Mr. L.D. Rhine, Princeton; Treasurer, Mr. G.S. Boetsma, Princeton; and Ass't. Treas., Mr. Fred Blaicher, Princeton.

Four new appointments to the Board were announced by the President: Mr. James Hill, Princeton; Mr. Kenneth Deane, Waldwick, N.J.; Dr. Lee Bristol, Princeton; and Mr. Fred Peters, Yardley, Pa. Trustees re-elected to a new term were: Mr. G.S. Boetsma, Princeton, Mr. Dilman Smith, Princeton, Mr. James Shocknessy, Columbus, and Mr. Fred Banks, Trenton, N.J.

TWO DOWN AND FOUR TO GO - Mr. Jones, with the help of seven fathers (five school fathers and two alumni fathers), has completed two of the six tent platforms for camp. On Saturday, June 9th at 9:00AM all fathers who can are asked to come and help finish the job! Free luncheon and showers! Further plans will be discussed at the Fathers! Association meeting on June 2nd after Commencement.